
20 

 

Appendix 3. A  letter of support from Dr. David Parkinson, Vice-Dean HUMFA, College of 

Arts & Science 
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Appendix 4. Letter of support from Dr. Michelle Prytula, Dean, College of Education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


